Anne Hurt

P.O. Box 494
Petersburg, AK 99833
September 3, 2013

Mary Ellen Anderson, President
Petersburg Library Board

P.O. Box 549

Petersburg, AK 99833

Dear Mary Ellen:

This letter serves as my formal resignation from the Petersburg Library Board, effective September
30, 2013. Having completed my vesting in the Alaska Retirement System, it is time for me to return
home to Seattle. Petersburg will always be my second home, and this, my third time living here, has

been the best, due in part to being on the Library Board. It is a pleasure to work with people with
the same vision for a project and service.

I am grateful to have had this opportunity. Thank you all.

Best regards,
W
Anne Hurt

cc: Tara Alcock, Library Director
Kathy O’Rear, Borough Clerk



